
EVICTIONS 

 
For one and one half years the( no eviction) mandate has been an invitation to fraud. We are the victims of 
one. Neighbor Impact has paid some, but that just increases the burden on the taxpayers. Many rental owners 
are selling, resulting in fewer rentals available. One size fits all, is always a bad idea. Instead of stopping 
evictions, a renter initiated request form should have been put in place. That would separated the needy from 
the users. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Nils Kristiansen 
 
 


